
Memorial Service for Aborted Children at Resurrection Cemetery 
in Romeoville 

 

On Saturday, September 12, pro-life Americans throughout the country will gather at the 

gravesites of aborted babies and other memorial sites dedicated in their honor for the annual 

National Day of Remembrance for Aborted Children. 

 
Solemn vigils will be held at these sites to commemorate the more than 55 million children who 

have lost their lives to legal abortion since 1973, and to remind our society of the humanity of 

the unborn child. Please join us for the memorial service in our community: 
 

Event: National Day of Remembrance for Aborted Children 
 

When: Saturday, September 12, 1 p.m. 
 

Where: Resurrection Cemetery, 200 Romeo Rd, Romeoville IL 

More Info: Call Deacon Timothy Woods, 815-806-0066 
Together let us remember the victims of abortion and pray for a final end to this injustice in our 
land during the National Day of Remembrance for Aborted Children. 
 


